From:

To: Yelland, Cindy; Adele Buettner; Jennifer Lester
Cc: Tittemore, Adam; Jordan, Mike; Leuschen, Candice

Subject: RE: Future of SMRC

Date: Monday, January 29, 2024 10:03:06 AM

[Warning: This email originated outside our email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]

Thank you for your work on this and for sharing this information with the SMRC with opportunity for feedback. The SMRC met on Saturday and discussed the options as outlined. We fully support your recommendation as stated below.

That the Governance and Priorities Committee recommend to City Council that:

- 1. The Saskatoon Municipal Review Commission be disbanded, and a new Compensation Review Committee be struck on an eight-year cycle (option 2(b));
- 2. The City Solicitor take the necessary steps to repeal Bylaw No. 9242, *The Saskatoon Municipal Review Commission Bylaw, 2014*; and
- 3. The City Solicitor bring forward a new bylaw creating a Council Compensation Review Committee for City Council's consideration.

The members of SMRC have appreciated the opportunity to work with the City of Saskatoon in this area.

Kindest Regards, Linda Moulin Acting Chair, SMRC